
Good Samaritan Food Pantry 
 
 

COVID-19 Update 
March 24, 2020 

 
 
In our continuing effort to keep our volunteers, clients and community safe we will be cutting our 
food pantry hours in half for the month of April and May.  You will still have 5 opportunities to 
pick up food and Wednesday and Saturdays will still be available.  If you wish you may pick up 
both of your boxes on your first trip of the month so you only have to come to the pantry once. 
 
APRIL FOOD PANTRY DATES: 
Wed. April 1st. 2:00-3:00 
Sat. April 4th. 10:00-11:00 
Wed. April 15th.  2:00-3:00 
Sat. April 18th.  10:00-11:00 
Wed. April 29th.  2:00-3:00 
 
MAY FOOD PANTRY DATES: 
Sat. May 2nd  10:00-11:00 
Wed. May 13th. 2:00-3:00 
Sat. May 16th  10:00-11:00 
Wed. May 27th. 2:00-3:00 
Sat. May 30th. 10:00-11:00 
 


